
From: action=advocacyai.com@mg.advocacyai.com on behalf of Estelle Pip 
To: DFPI Regulations 
Cc: Fairman, Peggy@DFPI 
Subject: PRO 01-21: Protect Earned Wage Access Now 
Date: Saturday, April 29, 2023 9:43:17 PM 

Dear Dept. of Financial Protection and Innovation, 

I am writing to express my deep concern about the proposed rule, PRO 01-21. I firmly believe 
that workers should be able to access the wages they have earned without facing mandatory 
fees or high-interest rates that cause more harm than good. 
Earned Wage Access is a right that should not be taken away from Californians. 
Unfortunately, PRO 01-21 would make it much harder for them to get by. 
Workers have already given up too many freedoms and it's unfair to create new rules that deny 
them financial freedom, too. 
Please reconsider PRO 01-21 and protect Earned Wage Access. 

Estelle Pip 
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